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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Animal Control Officer
1 message

Andy Squires <docmccoy@gmavt.net> Wed, Mar 18, 2020 at 7:22 PM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>
Cc: Larry Muldoon <lmuldoon@richmondvt.gov>

Josh, 
You may consider this my letter of interest in continuing as ACO.  But with a proviso.  Events this winter such as the
roaming 3 German Shepards on Gov. Peck Rd., which I was not able to resolve because of my absence, suggests that
Richmond would perhaps be better served by an ACO who is present year round.  Should you find such a person it would
not offend me in the least if you replaced me.  

Andy Squires


